
 

 

 

GEMELS&ESG: The GREEN initiative in Entratico 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday 9th October 2021 one of the “green” initiatives in support of the environment organized by 
Gemels took place. As a matter of fact, among its ESG ideas, the company devotes some afternoons to the 
cleaning of the territory green areas, in order to create an eco-friendly culture and to raise old and young 
people awareness of these important themes. It doesn’t take much to make the difference! 

This time, the initiative took place in Entratico’s woods, where Gemels collaborators, together with their 
families, participated with enthusiasm. It’s important to pass on to our families and friends the culture of the 
respect both of the environment and of other people. 

As Michela tells us: “we are lucky because we’re surrounded by a lot of vegetation, which, unfortunately, 
sometimes isn’t respected. As expected, also this time the picking was rich. We’re proud and happy to have 
brought somehow our help to Entratico and its community”.  

Gemels would like to thank Entratico council and sports centre for their collaboration and valuable support 
for this initiative. 



 

Keep following us to discover our next initiatives: there could be some interesting news! 

See you next time! 

 


